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June 23, 2024 
 
 
• It’s great to be home! Pilgrimages are a blessing and a help to our discipleship, 

but there’s no place like home! It’s good to be back! 
 
• Many of you entrusted prayer intentions to me for the pilgrimage. Those were 

carried to all the holy places I visited. In particular, I prayed for them at the 
Marian Grotto in Lourdes. In the narthex, there are holy cards for those of you 
who entrusted intentions to me. The holy cards are a small reminder of the 
prayers that were offered for you and your intentions.  

 
• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to Courage International, which is the 

Church’s outreach to those with same-sex attractions and gender dysphoria.  
 
• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of Jim Mitchell. May 

he rest in peace. 
 

• Our next monthly Fellowship Sunday is this Sunday, June 23, at 12:15 PM. 
Come and join your fellow parishioners for conversation and donuts! 

 
• This Wednesday, June 26, is the feast day of Saint Josemaria Escriva. We have 

a statue of the saint in our parish church. We’re also very blessed to have a first-
class relic of the saint. At the end of the Noon Mass on Wednesday, therefore, 
we’ll have an opportunity to venerate the relic of this great saint. 

 

https://couragerc.org/

